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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise whether consideration is being given to ending the Social Security Upper Earnings 

Limit (UEL), and if not, why not?” 

 

  

Answer 

 

 

The Social Security Upper Earnings Limit is under active review at present. I will update Members as 

soon as the review is complete. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


